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If Northern pass is built, I want it buried where ever it does not follow existing massive
power lines. I oppose this power line for another reason. As I understand it, bringing
in renewable energy from outside New England will cut the wattage required by
statute to be generated locally. I believe we should incentivise local renewables.
There is less loss due to the length of transmission lines and more local jobs. 

          David Erikson, 246 Poor Farm Rd. Weare, NH 03281
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